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As 2021 comes to a close, we reflect on all our achievements 
this year. We are proud to have delivered some exciting 
refurbishment and fit out projects including critical ones for 
the NHS. The success we have achieved this year wouldn’t 
have been possible without the unwavering support of our 
colleagues, clients and suppliers, and we would like to thank 
them sincerely. If this year has taught us anything, it is the 
importance of community and taking care of people who, 
for whatever reason, need extra support.  

Our toy appeal for the Jimmy Dunnachie Family Centre 
in Darnley has been met with amazing support from our 
suppliers, clients and colleagues over the past four years. 
The centre supports local families, many of whom live 
in poverty, with the prospect of Christmas often being a 
meagre one. Our appeal will ensure each child receives 
at least one toy from Santa.  

This year also saw us taking on two young people via the 
DWP Kickstart Programme on six-month placements. We 
are delighted that both Liam and James have now secured 
apprenticeships with two of our subcontractors. The main 
purpose of the employability scheme is to increase skills 
and secure long term employment. We are proud to have 
been part of this success and will continue to work with 
the DWP and other organisations to assist young people to 
gain employment opportunities in our industry.

We look forward to 2022 with excitement and optimism.  
There will be some very interesting projects starting that 
we look forward to sharing with you.

New and pre loved toys packaged up and ready to be delivered.

Presentation of a gift from Redpath to James following the 
successful completion of his work placement. 



MSP visit at Kildean Day Hospital, Raploch  

MSP Evelyn Tweed and MP Alyn Smith visited our restoration 
project to see the progress being made and meet the partnership 
team at Stirling Enterprise. 

The listed building, constructed in 1904, is being sensitively 
converted from its use as the former boilerhouse to a training 
centre where opportunities will be created for the local community 
via Stirling Enterprise and our supply chain. 
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Staff from the Jimmy Dunnachie Family Centre in Darnley receiving our donations, along with our Marketing and Business 
Development Manager, Susan Cardwell and one of our site-based staff. 

Project Successes

We have secured a number of exciting projects due to start early 2022 in the healthcare, retail and conservation 
sectors. We look forward to sharing more details early in the new year.  
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